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Thanks, Brad. I understand that we are looking at June 8 as a potential scoping meeting date. Please provide me with the meeting details once
available, so I can add the info to the NOP template. Be sure that the location is ADA accessible and has sufficient on-site parking.
I have uploaded our final comments on the IS to Dropbox. Let me know if you have any questions, and please provide the updated mailing list for
review once available.

Best,
Will

On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 4:39 PM, Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Will,

 

Client’s response on the scoping meeting:

 

Likely of regional significance, want an open and transparent process for the public at all levels.

 

Let me know if you want to discuss further, but I’m leaving for the day. I will be available after 8am tomorrow.

 

Brad

 

 

 

From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Brad Napientek
Cc: Sarah Molina-Pearson (sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org)
Subject: Re: Hollywood Wilcox - 3rd SC IS comments

 

Hi Brad,

Late next week should be feasible, pending our review of the updated mailing list/radius map and the draft NOP. Please provide those for review
when they are ready.

 

Best,

Will

 

On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 2:10 PM, Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Will,

 

I uploaded the latest version. I think this should cover everything. I will upload the draft NOP for your review shortly. I know you also
mentioned a new mailing list was needed, but if we can provide everything soon, they would like to know if you would be OK having this go
public next week?
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Brad

 

From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 1:55 PM
To: Brad Napientek
Cc: Stephanie Eyestone-Jones
Subject: Hollywood Wilcox - 3rd SC IS comments

 

Hi Brad, 

I've uploaded the revised Initial Study to Dropbox, as well as templates for the NOP.

 

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions,

 

--

William Lamborn

Major Projects

Department of City Planning

200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 

Ph: 213.978.1470 

Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

 

--

William Lamborn

Major Projects

Department of City Planning

200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 

Ph: 213.978.1470 

Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
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Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.








